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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

We, as nurses, deserve to know how much they are spending on replacement /scab 

workers especially if they claim to not have the funds to pay us. Not-for-profits that 

accept government money, need to disclose where and what they are spending it on. 

Full disclosure! 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


